Coastal Bend Chapter TAPT

Minutes

Wednesday March 19, 2014
The Coastal Bend chapter meeting was called to order by Steve Batchelor at Millers BBQ in Corpus Christi at 10:20 a.m.

Pledge

Prayer by Richard Davis
Steve had the officers of the Chapter and everyone introduce themselves.
A motion was made to approve and seconded to accept the February minutes which are posted online at TAPT
Treasurer’s Report: 
Checking Account

Balance  $1555.08



Scholarship Account

Balance  $336.07
A motion was made to approve and seconded to accept the Treasurer’s report.




Old Business:


Richard Davis notified that there would be TASBT Certification courses this summer at the TAPT Conference in Corpus Christi.  

Scholarships for TAPT deadlines are coming up on April 15, 2014.  Applications are online on the TAPT website.


4 students from the surrounding areas are going to State this year for the Speech Contest.


The TAPT conference agenda and registration are on the TAPT website.


TAPT is still looking for a facility to host the Bus Rodeo in Corpus Christi at the TAPT conference.

New Business:   

Steve Batchelor will look into the rules and regulations for having a bus rodeo in our area so that local school districts can participate either this year or next.
Marvin Eledge spoke on his bus accident that happened on Hwy 72 outside of Three Rivers

The Sponsor for this meeting was Dan Roberts with Transfinder.  Dan gave a presentation on new updates with the Transfinder program.

Meeting was adjourned.
